Legal Department

Nancy B. White
General Counsel - Florida

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.
150 South Monroe Street

Room 400

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

(305) 347-5558

August 9, 2005

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo6

Director, Division of the Commission Clerk
and Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Undocketed Matter: 2005 Local Competition Report — Data Request
(ILEC and CLEC)

Dear Ms. Bayo6:

This is to advise that BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.’s Notice of Intent filed
on July 15, 2005 for the confidential responses to the Staff's data request in the
captioned matter should be treated as a “claim of confidentiality.” This claim of
confidentiality should apply to the responses filed in paper format, as well as those filed
on CD-ROM.

Sincerely,

T hrea oMt

cc. Jerry D. Hendrix
R. Douglas Lackey
Beth Salak
Roberta S. Bass



